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           252-7840       www.greenoakpreschool.org 

        CURRICULUM 
The 5 year old class will explore the  
letters B, C, D, numbers 8,9,10, Native 
Americans, owls, voting, Thanksgiving, 
and critical thinking. 
 
 The 4-5 year old's will study the  
numbers 5 & 6, letters  H, I ,J, healthy 
foods, Native Americans, thankfulness, 
turkeys and pilgrims.  
 
The 3-4  year old's will explore  
water, Thanksgiving, Native  
Americans, large forest animals, the 
color brown, the triangle shape and 
popcorn. 
 

         NO  SCHOOL 
Tuesday, November 7, There is NO 
SCHOOL because of Election Day.  
Kettering Schools are closed. 
 
We will not have school Monday, Nov. 

20 through Friday Nov. 24 for   
Fall/Thanksgiving Break. 

 
 

        PARENT-TEACHER  
           CONFERENCES 
We will not be having conferences for 
the 5 year old class and  4-5 year old 
classes. If you have questions about 
your child’s progress, please arrange to 
meet with teachers after school. The 3 
year old classes will be evaluated in 
January and have conferences in  
February. The 5 year old class and 4-5 
year old's will have a spring conference 
in April. 

 
 
 NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
     HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
               NOVEMBER 

       
 
. 
 
 

 

FUTURE INFORMATION 
These are the dates for Breakfast  with Santa.  
Classes will eat, sing to Santa and then have  
pictures and visit with Santa. There is a limit 
of 2 adults only and siblings only to attend. 
This is not a full day of school. You will take 
your child home after they visit with Santa. 
More information will be in the December 

Newsletter. 
TTH– December 14 

MWF AM—December 15 
 

           
GIVING PROJECT 

 
      FROM NOVEMBER 1—17,  

GREEN-OAK PRESCHOOL WILL BE PAYING IT  
FORWARD IN THE SPIRIT OF 

THANKSGIVING!  
We will be collecting  food items for the Kettering 
Backpack Program.  This program provides food to 

Kettering children over the weekends, when  

availability may not be there.  
The items we are collecting are: 

 
1. microwave cups Kraft Macaroni and 

cheese 
2.Kellogg’s Nutri-grain bars 

3. 4-pack of fruit cups 
4. 4-pack of pudding cups. 

    Anything you can give will be appreciated! 
Please leave in the barrel by the front doors. 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 


